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eLearning is Ditching the Dash! 
 
We have updated our name from e-Learning Services to eLearning Services. We are ditching the dash! No 
more hyphen between ‘e’ and ‘learning.’ Please update name references in documents, our email address 
in contacts, and website links to reflect the new naming structure.  
 

 
Old NEW! 

Name: e-Learning Services eLearning Services (eLS) 
email: e-Learning@lcsc.edu eLearning@lcsc.edu 
Website: www.lcsc.edu/e-learning www.lcsc.edu/elearning 

 


